
  
Minnesota Management & Budget, Statewide Payroll Services, salutes the payroll staff at all 

State of Minnesota agencies. Through complicated times, you have exceeded expectations and 
continue to pay approximately 55,000 state employees every two weeks, accurately, and on 

time. And over 99% are paid by direct deposit. Your efforts are appreciated! 

 
 

National Payroll Week, September 5-9, 2023, celebrates America’s employees 
and the payroll professionals who pay them. 

 

 
AMERICA WORKS BECAUSE WE’RE WORKING FOR AMERICA 

Celebrate that payday feeling during National Payroll Week. Each year the payroll withholding 
system contributes 2.4 trillion to the U.S. Treasury Department. 

 

September 5-9 


